	[Type here]

Ceres Youth Baseball

Policies and Procedures

	Title: Operations Manual
	Section: Safety 

	Subject: Corona Virus Plan 
	Revised Date: March 5, 2020



Ceres Youth Baseball/Softball

In the wake of an outbreak of the COVID-19 coronavirus, CYB staff, will work in conjunction with teams and leagues and community partners to monitor COVID-19 developments through the World Health Organization (WHO) and Center for Disease Control (CDC).

CYB encourages all parents to remind your child to wash their hands for at least 20 seconds (2 happy birthday songs) and to not touch their faces. 

CYB will take the following precautions to prevent the spread of the virus at our park, 

Maintenance

Maintenance workers will clean the bathrooms’ daily 

They will wear work gloves while working or rubber gloves while cleaning bathrooms. 

Snack bar 

Workers will wear rubber gloves at all times 

Trash will be emptied every night and all counters will also be disinfected daily.  

Cancellation or postponement of opening day and games

CYB will be guided by the Ceres Unified School District. If they close schools then CYB will close the park.  

We will monitor the situation closely and will keep you up to date.

Thank you for your understanding 

CYB Staff   
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